
I have recently moved to Collector from Canberra with my  wife and two young children to 
provide them with a healthy, country living environment. This project stands in direct 
opposition to everything I worked so hard to attain for my family. 
 

I am utterly disgusted that this project has even been considered for green lighting and those 
in charge of pushing for this incinerator need to take a very long, hard look in the mirror. 
Have people in the past not already learnt heartbreaking lessons from 
disastrous projects such as this? 

 

Ask yourself honestly, would you raise your family in the shadow of a toxic waste 
incinerator?! 
 

To put in dot points, I object for the following reasons: 

• Air pollution.  
• Adverse health affects to my children 

• Water Quality issues 

• Environmental effects to fauna and flora. 
• The fact that Sydney will not get an incinerator but Tarago is considered 

• Affects on Climate Change 

  
As a requirement for this objection, I state the following: 
  
I have not made any reportable political donation. 
  
I acknowledge and accept the Department’s disclaimer and declaration. 
  
-- 

Regards 

Keith Fincham 

12 Murray Street, Collector, NSW, 2581 

 

 

 


